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centered in the Eucharist, rooted in faith, 
growing in fellowship, and sharing in unity 

the mission Christ entrusted to us. 
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PASTORAL STAFF 
Rev. Frank M. Uter ................................... Pastor 
Rev. Amal Raj, I.M.S. ............. Associate Pastor 
Mike Chiappetta ................... Permanent Deacon 
Rudy Stahl ............................ Permanent Deacon 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Saturday Vigil ...................................... 4:00 p.m. 
Sundays ............................. 7:00 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 
 9:00 a.m. (MSH), 11:00 a.m. & 6:00 p.m. 
Monday-Wednesday-Thursday-Friday .. 8:30 a.m. 
Tuesday ............................. 6:00 pm followed by 
 Novena/Benediction 
Holy Days .................................... As announced 
 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Tuesday ...................................... 5:30-5:45 p.m. 
Friday ........................................... 8:00-8:20 a.m. 
Saturday ...................................... 2:45-3:45 p.m. 
Other times as announced or by appointment. 
 

BAPTISMS: Notify Parish Office during 
pregnancy. Instruction for parents and 
godparents is required. 
 

MARRIAGE: Contact the Parish Office at 
least six months before desired date. 
 

PRAYER LINE: (confidential ministry) 
Contact Ms. Pat Pastor at 664-1097. 
 

CARE OF THE SICK: Emergency calls 
answered immediately. Home visitation for the 
sick and shut-in weekly and upon request. 
Hospital visits weekly and upon request. 
 

CHRISTIAN BURIAL: Please make 
arrangements by calling the Parish Office. 
 

PERPETUAL EUCHARISTIC 
ADORATION CHAPEL: TEMORARILY CLOSED 

Open 24 hours a day, seven days a week. 
Contact Allison Renfrow at 665-1424. 
 

Information or news for The 
Grapevine (published weekly) 
should be called in to the 
Parish Office at least two 
weeks prior to the event. 

Church of the  
Immaculate  
Conception 
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SATURDAY, MARCH 18 
11:00 AM - 12:00 PM St. Joseph Feeding of the Saints/MH 
12:00 PM - 3:00 PM St. Joseph Altar/Main Hall 
2:45 PM - 3:45 PM Reconciliation/Church 
4:00 PM - 5:00 PM Mass/Church 

SUNDAY, MARCH 19 
7:00 AM - 8:00 AM Mass/Church 
9:00 AM - 10:00 AM Mass-ICC/C; MSH 
9:00 AM - 11:00 AM RCIA-RCIA-C/MH/ELC-3 
11:00 AM - 12:00 PM Mass/Church 
11:00 AM - 12:00 PM Children’s Liturgy/Small Hall 
1:00 PM - 4:00 PM Retrouvaille Follow-up/Small Hall 
1:30  PM - 3:00 00 PM Adult Confirmation Class/Room 2 
2:30 PM - 4:00 PM PSR Grade 10/MH/FFC 
6:00 PM - 7:00 PM Mass/Church 

MONDAY, MARCH 20 
8:30 AM - 9:00 AM Mass/Church 
9:15 AM - 2:00 PM Early Learning Center/ELC Rms. 
12:00 PM - 1:00 PM AA Meeting/Small Hall 
2:00 PM - 3:00 PM One Book Lenten Sharing/Rm 2 
4:30 PM - 5:30 PM PSR Grades 1-5/FFC 
6:00 PM - 6:30 PM Lenten Mass/Church 
6:30 PM - 7:30 PM PSR Grades 1-5/FFC 
7:00 PM - 8:00 PM Catholic Daughters/Main Hall 

TUESDAY, MARCH 21 
8:30 AM - 9:00 AM Mass/Church 
9:15 AM - 2:00 PM Early Learning Center/ELC Rms. 
12:00 PM - 1:00 PM AA Meeting/Small Hall 
5:30 PM - 6:00 PM Reconciliation/Church 
6:00 PM - 7:00 PM Mass-Nov.-Bene./Church 
6:00 PM - 7:00 PM Encounter-Jr. High/Youth Hall 
6:45 PM - 7:45 PM Soul Core/Small Hall 
7:00 PM - 8:00 PM Adult Choir/Church 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 22 
8:30 AM - 9:00 AM Mass/Church 
9:30 AM - 11:00 AM One Book Lenten Sharing/Rm 2 
9:15 AM - 10:15 AM Soul Core/Small Hall 
9:15 AM - 2:00 PM Early Learning Center/ELC Rms. 
12:00 PM - 1:00 PM AA Meeting/Small Hall 
4:30 PM - 5:30 PM PSR Grades 1-5/FFC 
5:30 PM - 6:30 PM Children’s Choir/MH 
6:00 PM - 7:30 PM Reconciliation/Church 
6:00 PM - 7:30 PM ISM-High School/Youth Hall 
6:30 PM - 7:30 PM PSR Grades 1-5/FFC 
6:30 PM - 8:00 PM Great Adventure Bible-Psalm/SH 

THURSDAY, MARCH 23 
8:30 AM - 9:00 AM Mass/Church 
9:15 AM - 2:00 PM Early Learning Center/ELC Rms. 
12:00 PM - 1:00 PM AA Meeting/Small Hall 
6:00 PM - 6:30 PM Lenten Mass/Church 
7:00 PM - 9:00 PM Apologetics/Small Hall 
7:00 PM - 8:00 PM Boy Scouts/Pavilion 

FRIDAY, MARCH 24 
8:00 AM - 8:25 AM Reconciliation/Church 
8:30 AM - 9:00 AM Mass/Church  
9:00 AM - 9:30 AM Stations of the Cross/Church 
9:15 AM - 2:00 PM Early Learning Center/ELC Rms. 
9:15 AM - 1:00 PM ELC Trike-A-Thon/Parking Lot-North 
12:00 PM - 1:00 PM AA Meeting/Small Hall 
5:00 PM - 7:30 PM Lenten Supper/Main Hall 
6:00 PM - 6:30 PM Lenten Mass/Church 
6:30 PM - 7:00 PM Stations of the Cross/Church 
7:00 PM - 9:00 PM Charismatic Prayer Group/Church 

This Week at a Glance Parish Life ♦ Upcoming Events 

ONE BOOK, ONE CHURCH 
“Prayer Our Deepest Longing” by Ronald   
Rolheiser, Diocesan Lenten Book Study.  

Week Four:  Session Three 

Question of the Week:  How would you de-
fine the difference between devotional (or effec-
tive) prayer and liturgical (or priestly) prayer? 

Lenten Suppers 
 

Served in the Main Hall  
5:00 pm—7:30 p.m.  |  All Suppers $8.00 

 

Friday, March 24, 2017 
Sponsored by: ISM Youth Ministry 

Fried Shrimp Po‐Boy Dinner 
Tickets on sale aŌer all Masses 3/18‐3/19 

 

Friday, March 31, 2017 
Sponsored by: The Men’s Club 

Shrimp Salad, Crackers, Dessert 
Tickets on sale aŌer all Masses 3/25‐3/26 

 

Friday, April 7, 2017 
Sponsored by: The Knights of Columbus 

Fried Caƞish, Potato Salad, Bread, Dessert 
Tickets on sale aŌer all Masses 4/1‐4/2 

SATURDAY, MARCH 25 
12:00 PM - 1:00 PM AA Meeting/Small Hall 
2:45 PM - 3:45 PM Reconciliation/Church 
4:00 PM - 5:00 PM Mass/Church 

SUNDAY, MARCH 26 
7:00 AM - 8:00 AM Mass/Church 
9:00 AM - 10:00 AM Mass-ICC/C; MSH  
9:00 AM - 11:00 AM RCIA-RCIA-C/MH/ELC-3 
11:00 AM - 12:00 PM Mass/Church 
11:00 AM - 12:00 PM Children’s Liturgy/Small Hall 
1:00 PM - 4:00 PM Retrouvaille Follow-up/Small Hall 
1:30  PM - 3:00 PM Adult Confirmation Class/Room 2 
12:30 PM - 2:00 PM PSR Grade 6/MH/FFC 
2:30 PM - 4:00 PM PSR Grades 7-8/MH/FFC  
4:00 PM - 5:45 PM Praise Band/Church 
6:00 PM - 7:00 PM Mass/Church 

Experience the Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Wednesdays from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
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Consideration of our Christian Commitment: A Lenten Journey 
This Sunday’s Gospel is the story of Jesus and the    
woman at the well, a story with which we are all familiar, 
but can always be seen in new and graced ways. 
 
Both the first and the second reading today point to the    
gospel reading and help us do that – see the familiar Gospel 
story in new and different ways. In the first reading the    
people’s longing for water prepares us to hear the Samaritan 
woman’s longing for water that would spare her the need to 
keep returning to the well every day.  
 
In the second reading Paul’s words while we were still    
sinners provide a setting for Jesus’ engaging the woman in 
conversation while she was still a sinner. This leads us to the 
Gospel which offers us several lessons, but I will focus only 
on two of them in this article (and save other ones for the 
homily ☺). 
 
The first lesson is that sin can blind us to the recognition 
of our sins. The woman seems to have gone about her  
daily chores oblivious of the moral predicament of her life, 
yet perhaps not so totally oblivious. Women in that region 
went to draw water in the cool of the morning, yet here she 
is, coming to draw water about noon in the heat of the day. 
Was she avoiding the gossip of other women coming to the 
same well? Regardless, her conversation with Jesus reveals 
no awareness of her morally wrong situation. Sin can blind 
us and this can happen also to good people. Sin can blind us. 
 
The second lesson comes from the town folks, who first 
come to Jesus after hearing the woman’s story of her 
encounter with him. They invited Jesus to stay with them 
and he indeed stayed there two days. Their interaction with 
him during those days led them to say to the woman: we no 
longer believe because of your word, for we have heard for 
ourselves... We ourselves may have been led to the Lord  
initially by someone else’s words and this can be a        
promising beginning. But in the last analysis our believing 
will need to rest on a personal experience of the Lord. 
We have today an abundance –superabundance? – of words 
about Jesus. What we need, more than words, is the         
testimony of believers, who know the Lord from more than 
just hearsay.  May the good God help us do this from the 
loving ministries, words and actions that spring from our 
hearts. 
 
Our Lady of the Lake Hospital recently informed us that 
they have recently migrated to a new electronic medical 
record system. This new system unfor tunately does not 
have the capability to fax, and they will no longer be able to 
send  notices  to parishes when their parishioners are patients          

in Our Lady of the Lake. Parishioners will now have to let 
the parish office know directly that their loved ones are in 
the hospital.  This has been the case in all other hospitals 
which serve our parishioners.  I just thought this would be a 
good time to call this to your attention.   
 
This Sunday afternoon from 1:00 till 4:00 St. George 
Parish is having an “open house” to give all an             

opportunity to view their new church, ask questions, and 
have some of the meaning behind the construction           
explained. There is no Eucharist or Prayer Service           
associated with this, it is simply an open house called “Lift 
the Veil.” I have not seen the interior since its completion, 
but did see it a few months ago, and it was already very    
impressive then.  I think you would enjoy the visit.   
 
I moved back into the rectory Ash Wednesday and did it 
ever feel good.  Not everything was finished, but I had a 
bed, running water and air conditioning.  Traveling to and 
from Baton Rouge these seven months, I didn’t really have 
time to walk in the mornings, but since Ash Wednesday, I 
have been able to put my three miles in and get a bit more 
back to normal.  As I write this, Fr. Raj is in the process of 
moving back.  We are still waiting on a few things to be 
completed and/or delivered, but it is no problem – gives us 
something more to look forward to.  
 
While we have the Light Is On for You every Wednesday 
in Lent, St. Aloysius on Stuart Ave. in Baton Rouge will 
have something special going on Friday, March 31.  
Called 24 HOURS FOR THE LORD, it will include        
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament and Reconciliation      
ministered by priests of the Diocese which will begin at   
9:00 a.m. Friday, March 31, and continue until 8:00 a.m.         
Saturday, April 1.  It will also include Stations of the Cross, 
Divine Mercy Chaplet, Liturgy of the Hours, Praise and 
Worship and other devotionals during the 24 Hours. Snacks, 
Coffee, Water and Security will be provided. 
 
Let us keep one another in prayer that we may all grow as 
good witnesses to the Lord’s loving and forgiving presence 
among us.  Love, 
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Parish Life ♦ Formation  
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 

 

RCIA-THE RITES OF SCRUTINY 
 

The Third Phase of the Catechumen-
ate...Purification and Enlightenment, ordinarily 
coincides with the Lenten season, which is a 
time of reconciliation, prayer and spiritual    
renewal for the whole Church. The Elect are 
introduced to various prayer forms and engage 
in Lenten practices. Since the Church            

emphasizes conversion during Lent, this is an appropriate 
time for those who are already baptized to receive the       
sacrament of reconciliation. 
 

This Third Sunday of Lent, we, the assembly, celebrate with 
our Elect the first of three Rites of Scrutiny which includes 
prayers for the strength to be faithful to the gospel and      
deliverance from evil. The Elect will bow in humility as the 
priest and our community pray for them. The Rites of      
Scrutiny are meant to uncover and then heal, all that is weak, 
defective, or sinful in the elects’ hearts and to bring out 
through repentance all that is upright, strong and good. Three 
Scrutinies are celebrated in the parish community on the 3rd, 
4th, and 5th Sundays of Lent, after the Homily. The Scripture 
readings for the Scrutinies come from Cycle A of the        
Lectionary: the Gospel story of the Samaritan woman at the 
well for the 1st Scrutiny, the Gospel story of the healing of 
the man born blind for the 2nd Scrutiny, and the Gospel story 
of the raising of Lazarus for the 3rd Scrutiny. The             
celebrations of the Scrutinies also remind the whole parish 
community of the need to reflect on our own sins and the 
need for God’s help. 

?

Are you ready for  

Join us this Lent for a four-part series 
on basic Catholic Christian Apologetics. 
Begin at the beginning with an         
overview of how to confidently and   
effectively share your faith with anyone.  

Thursday, March 23 at  
7:00 p.m. in the Small Hall 

The Early Learning Center Preschool Program (ages 2-
4) STILL has openings for the Fall Registration for 
2017/2018 School Year (start date: 9/5/17).  Registration 
fee: $150. Come by the ELC office between 9:15-1:30 
p.m. to register. If you have any questions, call Karen or 
Mandy at 664-8968.   

Parish School of Religion News 
 

PSR Second Grade: 
 First Eucharist Practice and Retreat—April 29, 2017; 

1:00 p.m.-3:00 p.m. in the Main Hall 
 First Eucharist—May 7, 2017; 1:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. 
 Vacation Bible School—June 19-23 (K-5th);              

registration begins March 27 ($15 per student). 
 

Last week of Religious Education Classes: April 3-5. 
 

Religious Education registration is NOW open for 
2017/18.  A copy of the Class Schedule, as well as     Regis-
tration forms, are on the Church website (www.icc-msh.org,  
under Formation), if you wish to print them out, complete 
them, and turn them in to the Faith Formation Office. If you 
have any questions, call 225-665-5926. 

Catholic Relief Services Rice Bowl 
SPOTLIGHT: Zambia 

 

Zambia is a peaceful country with vast         
agricultural lands. However, Zambia continues 
to suffer from the devastating impacts of an 

AIDS epidemic, chronic food insecurity and widespread 
poverty. More than 74 percent of the population lives below 
the poverty line. Many rural families rely on subsistence 
farming, with limited access to credit or savings. During the 
“hungry season,” when food is scarce, many families eat 
only one meal a day! You can download the FREE CRS 
Rice Bowl App at the Apple store!  A wonderful Lenten tool 
to have at your fingertips! 

 COMING SOON: FPUFlex! 

We will be using this new format for FPU so class time 
will be shorter. The informational class about this new  
format will be held Tuesday, April 4 at 7:00pm in FFC 
Room 211. Classes start April 18 and will continue for 9 
Tuesdays at 7:00pm. Each class should last about an 
hour. For any questions please contact coordinator Melinda 
Mayeux at 225-603-2932 or garlic.eater@hotmail.com. 
You can also register for the class on the Dave Ramsey 
website: http://www.daveramsey.com/fpu/classes/1039213. 
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Parish Life ♦ Stewardship 

WeShare  
Online Giving  

icc-msh.weshareonline.org 

 

March 18, 2017- 
March 26, 2017 

SATURDAY: 03/18/17 
4:00 p.m. Karen Matherne†; Kathy Alello†; Deacon Pete 

Schlette†; Vertie Young. 
SUNDAY: 03/19/17 
7:00 a.m. Parishioners. 
9:00 a.m. Mary Guidry†; John “Jay” Bond, III†; Donald 

Lavigne & Jeremy Berthelot†; Phillip John   
Bilski†. 

9:00 a.m. (MSH) Lynwood Stafford, Jr.†; Johnny 
Berkley†; Robert C. Adams†; Caleb Rushing†; 
Zita Jones†; Ada Marcantel†. 

11:00 a.m. Jean Meyers†; Leola Guidry†. 
6:00 p.m. W. H. Sr. & Trina Scott†. 

MONDAY: 03/20/17 
8:30 a.m. A. B. Broussard†. 
6:00 p.m. Deacon Pete Schlette†. 

TUESDAY: 03/21/17 
8:30 a.m. Rosalie Joubert†. 
6:00 p.m. Kenneth Badeaux, Sr.†. 

WEDNESDAY: 03/22/17 
8:30 a.m. Alex Theriot, Jr.†. 

THURSDAY: 03/23/17 
8:30 a.m. Barbara Fossier† 
6:00 p.m. Libby James†. 

FRIDAY: 03/24/17 
8:30 a.m. Bill Collier†. 
6:00 p.m. Deacon Pete Schlette†. 

SATURDAY: 03/25/17 
4:00 p.m. Karen Matherne†; Kathy Alello†; Carol Frey.  

SUNDAY: 03/26/17 
7:00 a.m. Lloyd deGeneres†; Mary Guidry†; Donald 

Lavigne & Jeremy Berthelot†. 
9:00 a.m. Parishioners. 
9:00 a.m. (MSH) Robert, Bobby & Sherri Vigil†; Ada 

Marcantel†; Zita Jones†; Johnny Berkley†;   
Edward Rayne, III†; Dixon Family. 

11:00 a.m. Marie “Leola” Guidry†; Shirley Phillips†. 
6:00 p.m. Phillip John Bilski†. 

CHURCH SANCTUARY LAMP:  
03/19/17—03/25/17 burns in memory of   

A. B. BROUSSARD, JR. 

We express our sympathy and prayers to Cheryl 
Meche on the death of her mother, MERLEY 
MECHE; to Angela Dugas on the death of 
her son, RYAN CHRISTOPHER BROWN; to 

Sherry Leger and Jennifer Rogers on the death of their father, 
LUKE CROUCH;  to Kathy and Jerry Gilmore on the 
death of their son, JEREMY GILMORE; and to the family 
and friends of SARA DENICOLA and REV. MICHAEL 
COLLINS. 

Identified offertory givers: $ 17,342.00 
Visitors/unidentified: $ 1,917.04 
Easter Flowers: $ 835.00 

Total Collected: $ 20,094.04 
 
 

JULY 1, 2016 TO DATE 
Actual Income: $ 942,889.52 
 

JULY 1, 2016 TO DATE 
Actual Expense: $ 993,997.44 
Surplus/Deficit $ -51,107.92 

St. Vincent de Paul: $ 490.00 
Building & Maintenance: $ 2,060.00 
Church in Eastern Europe: $ 15.00 
Retirement for Priests: $ 1.00 
Black & Indian Mission: $ 90.00 

March 11/12, 2017   

When I think about the story of the 
Samaritan woman at the well, I think 
of my father. This Gospel reading 
that we use every year for the First 
Scrutiny of the RCIA was always 
my favorite to discuss with those 

who would be baptized in just a few weeks at the Easter 
Vigil. Not that many years ago, my father was one of those 
elect. That year, the story was more powerful than ever.  
 

The woman went frequently to the well looking to get the 
water that would sustain her body. But in the story, Jesus 
tells her of a different kind of water, one that gives life and 
quenches even the driest of thirsts. The story tells us that she 
put down her water jar and ran to the town telling of her   
encounter with the One who may be the Christ. She left that 
jar at the well. She did not need it anymore.  
 

I encounter people all the time that spend their days going up 
the hill to draw water. They are tired and spent. My father 
was one of those. But with the gift of baptismal water, that 
constant chore is now over. There is no need to travel up that 
hill.  
 

This Lent, if you are one of the baptized, reclaim the gift of 
your baptism. Stop climbing that hill in search of something 
that can only quench your thirst temporarily. You             
encountered Christ and have the everlasting, living water 
already. Put down that water jar. Your new life has only just 
begun. 
            —Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS  

Recognizing God in your Ordinary Moments 
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CHURCH OFFICE-(225) 665-5359; (HOURS: M-F, 8 A.M. 5 P.M.) 
Bookkeeper: Mrs. Michelle Holmes;  mholmes@icc-msh.org 
Bulletin Editor/Website: Mrs. Elaine Matherne; elamath@icc-msh.org 
Receptionist: Mrs. Denise Gibson; dgibson@icc-msh.org   
Parish Nurse: Mrs. Stephanie Gaudin; nurse@icc-msh.org 
 

LITURGY—(225) 665-5359 
Liturgy Coordinator: Deacon Rudy Stahl; deaconrudy@icc-msh.org 
Liturgy Coordinator Assistant/Baptism Coordinator: 
   Mrs. Sherry Leger; sleger@icc-msh.org 
Adult Formation: Deacon Rudy Stahl; deaconrudy@icc-msh.org 
R.C.I.A. Coordinator:  
   Mrs. Judy Graphia; 665-5359; jgraphia@icc-msh.org 
 

MAINTENANCE OFFICE—(225) 665-2281; EXT. 206 
Mr. Harry Stelly; Mr. Fred Adams; Mrs. Joni Hebert; Ms. Kerry Brown 
 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION OFFICE -(225) 665-5926 
OFFICE HOURS DURING SCHOOL SESSIONS: 
    2nd and 3rd Sundays: 12:00 Noon-4:00 P.M.;  
    Monday and Wednesdays: 12:00 Noon-7:30 P.M.;  
    Tuesday: 8:00 A.M.-5:00 P.M.  
Coordinator for Grades 1-6:   
   Mrs. Barbara Normand; bnormand@icc-msh.org 
Coordinator for Grades 7-10:  
   Mrs. Gwen Richard; gcrichard@icc-msh.org 
Parish School of Religion Secretary/Site Child 
Protection Officer: Mrs. Jane Stahl; jstahl@icc-msh.org 
Youth Minister: Mr. Kevin Acord; acordkp@gmail.com 
 

EARLY LEARNING CENTER-(225) 664-8968 
ELC Director: Mrs. Mandy Haley; elc@icc-msh.org  
Asst. Director: Mrs. Karen Smith; elc@icc-msh.org 
 

St. Vincent de Paul—(225) 665-1623 

Parish Life  ♦  Community Worship ♦  Directory 

   

Sunday: Ex 17:3-7/Ps 95:1-2, 6-9/Rom 5:1-2, 5-8/Jn 4:5-42 or 
4:5-15, 19b-26, 39a, 40-42 
Monday: 2 Sm 7:4-5a, 12-14a, 16/Ps 89:2-5, 27, 29/Rom 4:13, 
16-18, 22/Mt 1:16, 18-21, 24a or Lk 2:41-51a 
Tuesday: Dn 3:25, 34-43/Ps 25:4-5ab, 6, 7bc, 8-9/Mt 18:21-35 
Wednesday: Dt 4:1, 5-9/Ps 147:12-13, 15-16, 19-20/Mt 5:17-19 
Thursday: Jer 7:23-28/Ps 95:1-2, 6-9/Lk 11:14-23 
Friday: Hos 14:2-10/Ps 81:6c-11ab, 14, 17/Mk 12:28-34 
Saturday: Is 7:10-14; 8:10/Ps 40:3-4, 18-21ab/Heb 10:4-10/Lk 
1:26-38    ©Liturgical Publications Inc. 

Readings for the week of 03/19/17 

Traveling  Chalice  For  Vocations—The Chalice 
will be received by the Jones family (Curtis and     
Brenda) for the week of March 25, 2017   at   the  4 
p.m. Mass (MSH).  If  your   family  is interested in         
receiving the Traveling Chalice, call  Mary  Lynn 

Womack at 665-3505.  

Adoration Chapel News 
 

As you can see, we only have THREE 
HOURS LEFT TO FILL! Please 
prayerfully consider just one hour with 
Jesus a week.  What a beautiful way to 
live the Lenten Season. So grateful for 
those who have committed recently.  
Come, let us adore HIM! Jesus waits 
for you!  

"Let us be generous with our time in going to meet Jesus 
and ready to make reparation for the great evils of the 
world. Let your adoration never cease."  
           (Saint  John Paul II) 

You can contact Allison Renfrow at                                 
arenfrow05@bellsouth.net, call 665-1424  

or you can call the Church Office at 665-5359. 

 

The following hours are still needed: 

Thursday 
2:00-3:00 AM 
Friday 
4:00-5:00 PM 

Saturday 
9:00-10:00 PM 

Make Lent a Time of Giving 
 

Lent is upon us.  The time that we make       
sacrifices to remember the greatest sacrifice.  
Some “give up” food or drink items, some try to 
increase their service to others, some come to 

church more often.  Whatever it is that you “do” for Lent, 
how about “giving up” as in donating a unit of blood?  This 
is free, takes at the most an hour, can be done at church, and 
most important can SAVE up to three lives.    
 

Blood is truly life giving.  Jesus gave his blood so we could 
live.  You can give a little of your blood so three people can 
live.  Wouldn’t donating life giving blood be a better Lenten 
“sacrifice” than giving up diet Coke or candy for 6 weeks?  
On April 2, 2017 our Lenten Blood Drive will be held in the  
Small Hall between 8:00AM and 1:00PM.  Please make a 
choice for life this Lenten season, just like Jesus did.   

A Day of Prayer with Fr. Albert Haase, OFM 
Living the Lord’ Prayer 

April 8, 2017; 8:00 a.m.-5 p.m. 
 

We invite you to join us for another great journey 
with Fr. Albert Haase, OFM at Rosaryville on 
“Palm Sunday”. The event will be followed by Mass. When 
asked for a teaching on prayer, Jesus did not respond with 
words that captured the essence of his teaching and lifestyle. 
Down through history, many have looked upon the Lord’s 
Prayer as more than simply a way to pray. Based upon Fr. 
Albert’s bestselling book, Living the Lord’s Prayer: The 
Way of the Disciple, this day of recollection on Saturday, 
April 8, will focus on the Our Father as a way to live. The 
cost of this event is $40 including lunch. To register go to: 
www.rosaryvillela.com under upcoming events.   


